
Dear Professor Kulcsár, 

 

I am writing to inform you that, unfortunately, I am unable to continue my studies in high 

school for the next year. The reason is that I’m going to take part in a camp in America / in 

Camp America, I am going to be there for a whole school year. My job would be to entertain 

and to take care of young rugrats by organizing programs. Therefore, I would like to request 

your permission to defer my studies as I understand that this is only possible with your 

approval. 

 

With your blessing, I’ll be able to make up the exams that I miss during the following 

summer. I realise that this would mean a heavier workload than usual for the next two years, 

but I assure you that I would be able to manage my time and keep up. 

 

Thank you for considering my request and I would be happy if you let me go. 

 

Sincerely / May God bless you, your wife and your children, 

 

Máté 

 

*** 

Dear Professor Kulcsár, 

 

I am writing to inform you that, unfortunately, I am unable to continue to my studies in high 

school for one year . I would like to request permission to defer as I understand that this is 

only possible with your approval. 

The reason, I going to take part in camp america, I am going to be there for one year. My job 

would be to entertain, to take care, to make programs for kid. 

 

With your approval, I take exams from the past year . I realise that this would mean a heavier 

workload than usual next two years, but I assure you that I would be able to manage my time 

and keep up. 

Thank you for considering my request and I would be happy if you let me go. 

Regards, 

 

Máté 

 

 

 


